Sent: 15/11/2018 3:21:26 PM

Letter of objection to Development Application DA2018/1708 for demolitions
Subject: works and construction of a boarding house at 195-197 Sydney Road, Fairlight
[HR-SYD.FID475798]

Attachments: Submission to Northern Beaches Council - 2018.11.15.pdf;

Dear Chief Executive Officer
Please see attached letter to you of today’s date.

This letter concerns Development Application DA2018/1708 for demolition works and construction of a boarding
house at 195-197 Sydney Road, Fairlight.

Please also confirm receipt of this email and the attached letter.
Kind regards

Georgia Appleby | Lawyer
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